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FMB Members in Attendance: Sarah Fisher (USFS), Aaron Baldwin (BIA), Jason Fallon (NPS), Meagan Conry (BLM), Jolie Pollet (OWF), Ed 
Christopher (FWS),  

Staff:  Karma Hope (Executive Secretary) 

Guests: Marlene Eno-Hendron, Brian Rhodes, Joe Majewski 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Topic & Notes Decision 

Red Book Errata Statement 
 
Marlene Eno-Hendron walked the group through the changes. The group gave approval across the 
board. Marlene will update the electronic version and Karma was tasked with getting the memo 
signed.    

After meeting with the AA Subgroup under IWDG, 
Marlene reported via email that additional changes 
were requested. The errata statement from the 
meeting was rescinded in order to add the additional 
changes. 
 
May FMB meeting topic. 
  

IFPM Continued Discussion 
Before the meeting, Jason Fallon sent out a draft of the tasking. No one in FMB had any issues 
with the draft.  
 
Discussion 

• Important to keep the plan simple, remove things that are no longer applicable and make 
clarifications as needed. 

• There is some urgency from DOI to move forward with this. 
• The group felt Jason’s efforts were a fantastic start. 
• Continued concern regarding having the correct leader’s intent and approval on the FS 

side to move things forward.  
   

FMB will give Jason feedback by May 3rd.  

FMB 2024 Topics of Focus 
- IWDG 
- IFPM 
- PSOG 
- Workforce Development 
- Health & Wellbeing 
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Topic & Notes Decision 

CIM AA Subgroup Recommendations 
Sarah Fisher provided the group with the recommendations from the CIM AA subgroup. There 
was a brief discussion where the entire group expressed approval/agreement with the 
recommendations.  
 

  

PSOG Discussion 
• NPS is hosting 2 positions. PDs were made it through classification and are 12/13 instead 

of a flat 13. NTEs, 1 to 5 years with the possibility to convert. IFEC came back with 3 
year BILL funding.  

• The 3rd position approved by FMB currently has a detailer in the chair. Waiting for 
funding and then will move that person into the NTE position. 

• Governance issues continue to be a point of discussion. PSOG is wanting a supervisory 
chain of command. Strategic planning continues to problem solve and come up with the 
best option for governance.   
 

 

Miscellaneous  
• NMAC chair changed from Shane MacDonald to Jim Shults 
• Jesse Bender continues to work on the CIM-FEC memo. Potentially a cover letter from 

FMB to show concurrence.  
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